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November 5, 1992

Mr. William Burrus
Executive Vice President
American Postal Workers

Union, AFL-CIO
1300 L Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20005-4128

Dear Bill:

This letter is in reference to your correspondence regarding

superseniority of stewards following excessing.

As we agreed, following excessing, stewards i~aintain their
superseniority for the purposes of bidding on initial
vacancies over excessed employees wishing to exercise their
retreat rights.

If there are any cuestioris regarding the forecoing, please
contact Dan Magazu of iy staff at (202) 268-3804.

Sincerely,

thpt’iy 3. Vegliante
General }‘.anager
Programs and Policies Divisj~~
Office of Contract Administration
Labor Relations

Joyce Robinson

Joyce Robinson
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